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Hello.  

As a working family we are already struggling.   Costs on utilities, groceries, and all 

other basic necessities have gotten way too expensive.  The state of Oregon needs 

to audit themselves. And fix their budget shortfalls. Just as all “working” Oregonians 

do. The state has failed the working class.  Maybe the state should cut back on waist. 

And be more efficient.   On the news we have seen clean water services waste 

massive amounts of money on lavish Hawaii “training trips”. We have seen out state 

representatives fly to El Salvador to defend a gang member and human trafficker.  

And know they want more money.  Even look at the waste from what Tri met costs 

tax payers while most hard working Oregonians have never  even used public 

transportation. Total waste!  Look at all the walking bridges that have been built in 

Portland. Along with all the bike lanes. When there are very little cyclists out in the 

Portland area today.  Look at DEQ for motor vehicles. Total waste of time and 

money.  Bottle deposit and bottle drop, another burden on working class.  Lastly the 

push for solar and wind energy. Is a failure as well. Costs are way to high. And they 

just don’t work. It’s a gimmick.  

 


